Welcome to Our Fitness Center!

Dear Valued Member,

We are excited to welcome you back to our facilities! As part of our ongoing commitment to
health and safety, we have established guidelines specifically for our vaccinated members.

Guidelines for Vaccinated Members

Mask wearing is optional but encouraged.

Maintain social distancing where possible.

Sanitize your equipment before and after use.

Participate in group classes at your discretion; occupancy limits may apply.
Stay home if you feel unwell or experience symptoms related to COVID-19.

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to keeping our community safe. We look
forward to seeing you at the center!

Best Regards,
The Fitness Center Team



